





P.O. BOX 1516 • RICHMOND, VA 23212 • STUDIOS: 200 N. 22nd ST. • (804) 780-3400 • FAX (804) 780-3427

January 3, 1996

Michael Hibblen 910 Commerce St., Apt. 2 Little Rock, AR 72202

Dear Michael,

Thanks for the letter. I enjoyed meeting you as well. This is a tad bit backwards from the way I usually interview job candidates, but I need you to fill out an employment application and send it back to me. I couldn't remember whether I had given you one or not. In addition, I'd like for you to send me a tape of your actual on-air work if possible. I'll be back in touch after I receive those items.

Once again, thank-you for your interest in WRVA News!

Sincerely,

Deanna Malone
News Director